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22nd February 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Year 3 and 4 Topic Walk 

 
In the week beginning 11th March Year 3 and 4 will be walking down the canal and up to the Canal 
Cruising Company as part of their Geography topic. Currently, we are learning all about Stone and 
as we are a canal town, we would like the children to learn more about canals and narrow boats. 
On the return walk, we will be passing through the high street and having a look at some local 
features. We will be leaving after morning registration and should be back by the start of lunch. 
 
Please ensure your child comes to school prepared for all weathers as we are planning to take the 
trip whatever the weather (unless there is heavy rain). Pupils are allowed to come to school in 
jogging bottoms on this day and must wear sensible shoes for walking in. 
 
Please be aware that the classes are going on their own separate day. This has been decided to 
ensure that the Canal Cruising Company are able to accommodate us. 

11th March – 4W 
12th March – 3J 

13th March – 3-4G 
 
Please complete the online consent form before Friday 1st March by copying and pasting this link 
or using the QR code to allow your child to attend this event. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/4SCPtmYgE8 
 
 
 
 
The form also asks you to indicate if you would be able to help with the walks, and are happy to be 
contacted if required. We leave school at approximately 9.30am, returning around 11.45am. If you 
are able to, you can volunteer to help the other classes too, please indicate this on your form. 
Volunteers will need to apply for a DBS certificate if you do not have one with the school already. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Key Stage 2 Staff 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/4SCPtmYgE8

